
Updated: 21 May, 2020 

Beulah Baptist Church COVID 19 Guidelines 
 

1. Church Service Times: 9 a.m. and 11 a.m. (both services will be the same order of 
worship): 

a. Please register for a service (EACH WEEK) either on our website: 
www.beulahsbc.org or click "here" to go to directly to sign up sheet. If 
you know someone in our church that does not have a computer, please 
call them to see if they would like you to sign them up or let them know 
they can contact the church office to sign up.  

b. Doors will open at 8:30 a.m. and 10:30 a.m. 
c. The 11 a.m. service will be live streamed on our church website.  

 

2. Stay home if not feeling well. If you or someone in your family is or has been not 
feeling well, please refrain from coming to the church and attend the live service 
online.  
 

3. Hand sanitizing/washing. There are 4 hand sanitizer stations in the church.  
 

4. Offering. There will be multiple areas to place your offering upon arrival. Please 
have your offering ready before hand.  
 

5. Social Distancing. There is tape on the floor spaced 6 feet apart as you enter 
and leave the church.  

a. While on church property, outside and inside, it is strict policy that you 
maintain social distance. 6 feet minimum per CDC guidelines. We 
understand families staying together. 
 

6. Restrooms. We encourage you to use the restroom at your home before you 
come to church as the only bathroom available is the one in the sanctuary 
foyer. If you use the bathroom, clean the touched areas and wash your hands 
after you use the restroom. Cleaning supplies are available for this purpose. 
Thank you for loving others.  
 

7. Seating. We are using every other pew for seating and seating is arranged by 
families.  

a. You will be directed by our security team and shown where to sit.  
 

8. Masks. Mask are not mandatory, but we do encourage you to wear a mask.  
 

9. Elevator Use. If using the elevator, we are only allowing max two people (if they 
are family members) on at a time.  
 

10. No nursery. We want to remind you that all services will be family style services 
and will not offer childcare during this time. We invite you to bring your children 
and worship with us!  
 

 

For more information please visit: www.beulahsbc.org or you can visit the CDC’s 
webpage at: www.cdc.gov. 

You can contact our church office at 434.239.1776 or office@beulahsbc.org. 

http://www.beulahsbc.org/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/904084cada823a2f85-church
http://www.beulahsbc.org/
http://www.cdc.gov/

